
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: August 22, 2022 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting letter of resignation from Joseph Rabbers, Hospital 

Security 

PREPARED BY: Kimberly Gibeau 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Mr. Rabbers began working as a part-time Security Officer in July of 2014, becoming full time 

in September 2021.  Joe has been offered a position teaching special education with ISD 318 at 

the Robert J. Elkington Middle School.  The City of Grand Rapids appreciates his long time 

service and wishes him well in his future teaching career. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to accept the resignation of Joseph Rabbers from the position of Hospital 

Security effective August 16, 2022.   


